
 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone!! 

We have had a lovely summer term with lots of 

fun activities. 

Our topic this term was Senses. We have had a 

senses carousel every morning exploring 

different smells, tastes and sights. 

We have been working very hard on our 

communication this term. We all love to cook 

choosing what ingredients we need to make a 

recipe. 

We had our trip to Manic Monster’s soft play. 

We had so much fun climbing as high as we 

could go then going down the big slides, we 

then had lunch outside at McDonalds which we 

all loved. 

Emerald class all wish you a very happy 

summer break 

Love  

Abi, Jen, Honorine, Leyla, Marilyn, Antonio, 

Sharon and Sophie  
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